

The Federal Redistribution 2006 QUEENSLAND



Comment Number 19 on Objections

Cr Jan Rohozinski
Hervey Bay City Council

1 page

Councillor Jan Rohozinski Hervey Bay City Council

Chairperson: Marketing, Economic Development and Tourism

PO Box 5045 Torquay Qld 4655 Phone 0417 777205 Fax 41974594 Email: janr@herveybay.qld.gov.au



Contact Officer: JR/JO

Phone: 41974323

Our reference: Docs #705173

1 August 2006

Ms Anne Bright Australian Electoral Officer AEC Queensland GPO Box 416 BRISBANE QLD 4000



Dear Ms Bright,

RE:

QUEENSLAND FEDERAL ELECTORAL REDISTRIBUTION

PROPOSAL

COMMENTS ON OBJECTIONS - WIDE BAY REGION.

I Cr. Jan Rohozinski, representing Hervey Bay City Council voters/constituents, fully support the submission letter by Mr Glen Winney in response to comments on the objections to the redistribution of the Federal electoral boundaries for Wide Bay which would split the cities of Hervey Bay and Maryborough.

Yours faithfully

JÁN ROHOZINSKI COUNCILLOR COMMENT

№-19